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- Aerospace Industries Association (AIA) 
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Brazil (AIAB) 
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Subject: Invitation to the 4th EASA Certification Workshop 

   Cologne, 30 January 2014 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am pleased to invite you to the 4th EASA Certification Workshop with Industry 

representatives to be held at the Maritim Hotel Köln, Heumarkt 20, 50667 Köln, on 

January 30, 2014. 

 

The main objective of this workshop is to exchange information on topics that are of 

particular interest to Industry. These will include 

 

- general updates on the latest developments in the field of Product Certification and 

the related Rulemaking tasks, 

- a review of the recommendations developed by the joint Industry/EASA Working 

Group on Certification Strategy (CSIE WG), 

- a presentation of the current European Aviation Safety Plan (EASp) and the potential 

contribution by product certification. 

 

A more detailed agenda will be published shortly. 

 

The workshop will also offer an opportunity for Industry to provide feedback to the 

Agency. We would like to encourage you to contribute and to make presentations during 

the workshop on issues of general interest. Please submit your proposals by e-mail to Mr 

Ralf Erckmann (ralf.erckmann@easa.europa.eu) not later than January 10, 2014. 
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The workshop will start at 09:00 a.m. (registration of participants is from 8:30 a.m.) and 

it is scheduled to finish at 17:00. For logistical reasons, we are limited to a maximum of 

90 participants.  

 

Please register via the EASA Webshop at https://webshop.easa.europa.eu/ before 

January 11, 2014. The workshop is only accessible to registered participants, who will 

receive confirmation of their participation. The agency levies an administration fee of  

€ 75,00  from each workshop participant. 

 

We would like to welcome representatives from all sectors of Industry and in particular, 

from small and medium-sized organisations. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you to Cologne and to having interesting and lively 

discussions with you at our workshop. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 N. LOHL 

https://webshop.easa.europa.eu/

